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CPR Tunnel inspection requires closure 
 
(Kahnawake – 12, Ohiarihkó:wa / July 2011) The Technical Services Department of 
the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke would like to inform motorists that the Canadian 
Pacific Railway Tunnel will be closed today (Tuesday) for inspection work at 1pm for 
approximately 15 minutes. 
 
Technical Services along with Aboriginal Affairs and Northern Development Canada and 
Public Works will be onsite to assist with the work. The work is part of a regular schedule 
of inspections that need to be carried out on the CPR Tunnel. 
 
For more information, please contact Frank Deere at the Technical Services Department 
at 450-635-1016. 
 
 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
Please mention periodically until Tuesday at 1:15pm. 
For further information on this release contact Justus Polson-Lahache at 450-632-7500, ext. 2267 


